
LONDON SENIOR GAMES  

POLICY 500-01

REVOKING OR REFUSAL OF REGISTRATION

Rationale:
The London Senior Games wishes to provide a pleasant, comfortable, and safe 
atmosphere for all those who participate in the London Senior Games. This 
Policy is for revoking or the refusal of registration in London Senior Games

Policy Guidelines

1. Each participant shall:
(a) Show general politeness to all concerned
(b) Refrain from using profane, obscene or insulting language
(c) Not use aggressive behaviour

2. Participants failing to follow the above code of conduct may be:
(a) Warned by the convenor(s) and/or the District Coordinator 

and if the problem is considered serious enough a Letter of 
Concern will be sent to the LSG Committee.

(b) The London Senior Games Committee will decide what 
action will be taken.

3. These actions may include:
(a) A letter of reprimand
(b) A suspension from one or more sets of games
(c) A meeting with the London Senior Games Committee
(d) Suspended from all games now and in the future.

Approved by LSG Committee Dated:  5th day of September 2012.




